fhe
TRid’s a
Corral

The Kid’s Corral is open for regular business hours (6:30 AM—6:30 PM). How-
ever, we will be taking extra precautions to ensure the health and safety of our
children and staff. The Texas Health and Human Services sent out guidelines for
childcare centers in response to the coronavirus (COVID-19). In response, The
Kid’s Corral has implemented the following procedures:

o If your child has a fever or is showing any signs or symptoms of a respiratory
infection, such as cough, shortness of breath, sore throat, and low-grade fever-
they will not be permitted into the center.

We will be checking the temperature and looking for signs of COVID-19
before all children and staff enter the building. Anyone with a 100.4 or above
temperature will not be permitted into the center.

All tours will be done virtually and we will prohibit entry of any person other
than those with legal authority to enter.

We will prohibit entry to anyone who has traveled internationally within the
past 14 days, or has had contact with anyone with a confirmed diagnosis of
the virus.

We will be escorting children to and from their classrooms, having parents
drop them off at the front entry.

We will be disinfecting and sanitizing throughout each day.

We will not be serving family style meals; each child will be provided a plate
with appropriate portion sizes.

We will be offering a 50% discount on tuition for families who choose for their
children not to attend but want to save their spot and also for families who are
on self-quarantine due to exposure.

Please understand that taking the temperature of each child and escorting them
to their classrooms will take extra time. Please be patient with the staff we will
be moving as quickly as possible, but our goal is to keep everyone healthy and
safe.

Thank you for allowing us to serve you and your family.
The Kid’s Corral




